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Denver Union Station 

Environmental Impact Statement 

The Denver Regional Transportation District (RTD) is planning to redevelop Denver Union Station 
(DUS) into a multimodal passenger station. RTD has applied for a RRIF loan to fund the DUS 
passenger rail facility. The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) prepared an environmental impact 
statement for the DUS project. The Draft Environmental Impact Statement for this project was 
published in March, 2006, and public hearings were held in April, 2006. FRA has adopted the EIS and 
issued a separate record of decision on March 31, 2010. The entire EIS is available here. 

• FRA Record of Decision/Section 4(f) Determination 
• FTA Record of Decision 
• FTA Record of Decision - Figures and Appendices 

 

https://railroads.dot.gov/
http://www.rtd-fastracks.com/media/uploads/dus/Historic_Resources_Report.pdf
https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/denver-union-station-record-decisionsection-4f-determination
https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/denver-union-station-record-decision-rod
https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/denver-union-station-record-decision-rod-figures-and-appendices
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